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2025 Five-Year Plan / Public Hearing 
 

The Neptune Housing Authority has developed its 2025 Five-Year Plan in compliance with 

the Quality Housing and Work Responsibility Act of 1998. It is available for review at the 

Housing Authority’s office. Any person interested in reviewing the plan can do so by 

calling the Housing Authority’s office at 732-774-7692 and arranging an on-site 

appointment. In addition, a public hearing will be held on Friday, June 13, 2025 at 11:30 

AM at 1810 Alberta Avenue, Neptune, NJ 07753. 

 
 
 


